
Hometown Hero Veterans Banner Program

2025 Application

VETERAN’S INFORMATION:

Veteran’s  Name

__________________________________________________________

Veteran’s Current or Former Norridge Address

 _________________________________________________________

Branch of Military & Years Served

_________________________________________________________

SUBMITTED BY:

Name ____________________________________________________

Address __________________________________________________

Phone  ___________________________________________________

Email  ___________________________________________________

Email the application & photo to Joanna Skupien at 
jskupien@villageofnorridge.com

The Village of Norridge is excited to present its Hometown Hero 
Veterans Banner Program, recognizing current and former 

Norridge residents who served in a branch of the United States military. By filling 
out this application, and submitting a high resolution digital photo, we will create a 
banner to be displayed along Montrose Avenue, Harlem Avenue, Irving Park Road, 
Canfield Road and the 4000 block of Olcott Avenue. 2024 banners will also be 
displayed in 2025.  Applications are on a first-come, first-served basis, and are due 
by March 14, 2025. There is no cost to participate in the program. 


